
Vienna, January 29, 2021  
 
Subject: Used PCs etc. for aid projects  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Companies and individuals give us used PCs, laptops, monitors and accessories, which we 
refurbish and then distribute free of charge to people who cannot afford such devices but 
urgently need them. We must have handled over a thousand. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 crisis, there is currently a very high demand. The need is so great that 
we currently can only give devices to people with school-age children.  
In addition to many inquiries from private individuals and smaller NGOs, we currently have 
inquiries from organizations and groupings like  

• -  Jugend am Werk  
• -  SOS Kinderdörfer  
• -  Kinderfreunde  
• -  Caritas  
• -  Diakonie  
• -  public schools  
• -  women’s shelters  

where it is always a question of several devices for students or trainees.  
 
In addition to donations from individuals, we also have received devices from  

• - Wien Energie  
• -  Hauptverband der SV (main association of Austrian social insurance institutions 
• -  ÖGB  (Austrian Trade Union Federation ) 
• -  Belvedere Museum 
• -  2 Banks  
• -  Tenants’s Association  
• -  and many small businesses  

and I can assure you that the cooperation was always problem-free and to the satisfaction 
of the supporting entities.  
 
We are pleased to issue confirmation of the deletion of any existing data or destruction of 
the data carriers and we will work together with your IT department.  
 
Deletion of the data carrier either with parted magic or blancco from www.dban.org, if 
required, with a signed deletion protocol.  
 
Of course, we are happy to share your support with the public as far as we can.  
 



Although the association has only been around since May, we have already been 
interviewed on the radio, Radio Wien, Hadschi Bankhofer, and in several small newspaper 
reports.  
Here is a report from Article and Video at moment.at 
 
This report is by Kathi Weinmann of “wien heute” who noticed us and shot the film with us 
on January 28th. The report was broadcast over the following weekend.  
Vienna today 
 
The Association and its work was also the subject of another prime-time ORF television 
report  
Austria today 
 
Another report is from W24 - Report on W24 
 
Part of our workshop is a theater hall with a stage. We can use it for handing over the 
devices.  
 
Patrice Fuchs is a member of the association and made a professional video about us.  
Our Clip 
 
We are of course open to any form of public relations advertising our important work. 
 
You can find more information about the association on our website  
www.pcsfueralle.at.  
 
Here is a small collection of photos  
https://photos.app.goo.gl/YqcKTVKZ8SNWs3B67  
 

Yours faithfully, 

Peter Bernscherer 
President of the Association PCs für alle  

 

 

https://www.moment.at/story/computer-fuers-homeschooling-wie-ein-verein-beduerftigen-kindern-hilft
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B_5aatS4gYo&t=7s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wJ-8X0eqFrg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5TSDsrXY9Bg&t
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UCCmTqfSKQY
http://www.pcsfueralle.at/
https://photos.app.goo.gl/YqcKTVKZ8SNWs3B67

